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April 22, 2015

Mr. Roy Truitt

Interim President/CEO

Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce

Santa Clara Convention & Visitors Bureau
1850 Warburton Ave.

Santa Clara, CA 95050

Re: Termination of Conference and Convention Center Management Agreement

Dear Roy:

The City of Santa Clara and the Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce and Convention/Visitors
Bureau (“Chamber”) has enjoyed a long relationship with regards to the management and
operations of the Santa Clara Convention Center in accordance with the Conference and
Convention Center Management Agreement that was originally entered into in March 1984.
As you are aware the City’s continued ownership of the Convention Center and thus its
ability to continue to direct the management of the Convention Center is the subject of
litigation and currently the City is facing a court order that requires that the City turn over the
Convention Center to the Successor Agency to the Santa Clara Redevelopment Agency.
Therefore, pursuant to the terms of the Conference and Convention Center Management
Agreement, the City is giving the Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce and
Convention/Visitors Bureau notice of termination. This notice of termination shall be
effective on the earlier of (1) 180 days from the date of this notice or (2) the date that the
Chamber enters into a management agreement with the Successor Agency.

The City regrets having to take this action, but has no choice given the situation with the
litigation. Please feel free to call me if you would like to discuss this matter.

Sincerely,

Sy S e

Julio J. Fuentes
City Manager

cc: Mayor and City Council Members
City Attorney
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